
 

 

APRIL 2024 NEWSLETTER 

Get your Winter games in by April 12th. 

Another long winter season will be over soon. The last winter day at all three locations will be 
Friday April 12th. Play stops at 11 p.m. at the East, midnight at the North and South. We were 
incredibly lucky to have very few shutdowns this winter due to severe weather. We hope you have 
had a great season and are looking forward to the next season.  

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS and PCT APPLICATIONS NOW AVAILABLE     

Your 2024/25 membership is now available. You must register only online through the website. 
Your early bird renewal rate is $310 plus tax. The late renewal rate after June 1st is $325 plus tax. 
Renewing membership fee has increased by $15 from the previous year. 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS now available Click Here Member Login: You will need your 
username and password then click Join Online Now.  

Membership must be renewed online. If anyone has issues renewing online or has any other 
issues or wants to renew in person you can contact Kunj or visit him at North Bubble 
Monday to Friday from 11 am to 2 pm and he will help you out. Contact Kunj at 
kunj@nywintertennisclub.com or 416-496-0225. 

Please note we have over 1000 names waiting to join. If you do not renew by June 1st, you may 
not get in for next winter. Do not delay. 

PCT APPLICATIONS now available. Click Here Member Login: You will need your username 
and password then click PCT Application. 

PCT Application forms can be found online on the website. Applications must be emailed 
to pct@nywintertennisclub.com. One PCT Application form per group only please. Applications 
must be received by June 1st. 
 
Everyone in your group must be renewed by June 1st to have your application entered into the 
PCT draw for next season. 
 
There will be no 2-hour singles bookings, casual courts or PCT, Monday to Friday at 6pm, 7pm, 
8pm. 

https://nywintertennisclub.com/
mailto:kunj@nywintertennisclub.com
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mailto:pct@nywintertennisclub.com?subject=2023%202024%20PCT%20Application


 

 

Members who can book daytime PCT are encouraged to do so. Your consideration of these 
daytime hours will help free up court time during prime-time hours for the benefit of all members 
unable to book non-prime hours. It is also a terrific way to save a few dollars. 

Something to consider PCT Savings: Members who can play on weekdays instead of evenings 
should consider this as a terrific way to save. EXAMPLE: The cost of a 2-hour booking from 7- 9 
pm on a weekday evening for 25 weeks is $1200 plus HST whereas a 1-3 pm booking on the same 
day for the same 25 weeks would only be $1050 plus HST for total savings of $150 plus HST. 

No PCT Premium for any PCT Monday to Friday 7am or 8am or any evening at 11pm 

Remember that any Permanent Court Time booked as a singles court will only be allowed to be 
played as singles. If you wish to play doubles two guest fees will be charged to the names on the 
PCT booking, whether the players are members or not. Once the PCT court is booked as singles it 
will not be changed to doubles. 
 

Summer Courts 

The North bubble will remain open all year. Members who are active in the system will be able to: 

1. Place lottery requests (8-14 days in advance) 
2. Book casually online. (7days in advance) 
3. Inactive and non-members can book 5 days in advance. 
4. The cost is $15 including HST to be paid at the time of play. 

 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, we thank everyone and wish you a great summer. 

 

 

Dave Duguay 
General Manager 
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